
 

2025 Part-Time Internship Application 

 

The San Angelo Stock Show will be held February 1-16, 2025, however part-time interns 

selected will assist in show preparations beginning December 9, 2024. Applications are now 

open for part-time paid internships assisting with the stock show. Part-time interns will be 

expected to work 15-20 hours a week, with flexibility for class schedules. More hours will be 

required during the stock show including weekends. These internships are an excellent way to 

gain experience, make connections, and add to your resume! 

 

 

Applicant Name: 

 

Major:      Classification:  

 

Email Address:  

 

Cell Phone Number:   

 

 

Please include the following with your application:  

• Resume 

• Letter of Reference  

• Class Schedule for the Spring 2025 Semester 

 

Applications will be due by 5:00 p.m. on Friday, November 8th. Applications may be submitted 

via email to livestock@sanangelorodeo.com, mailed to the SASSRA office at 200 West 43rd 

Street, San Angelo, Texas 76903, or dropped off at the SASSRA office between the hours of 

8:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday through Friday. Interviews will be 

conducted after the application deadline during the first part of November.  

 

Please contact the San Angelo Stock Show Office by phone at (325) 653-7785 or by email at 

livestock@sanangelorodeo.com if you have any questions. 
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